
 

Notice to the Public of Rights under Title VI 
 

 
Dorchester County operates its programs and services without regard to race, color, or national origin 
in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act. Any person who believes he or she has been 
treated unfairly by any unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint with 
Dorchester County, Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), or the Federal Aviation Administration 
(FAA).   
 

• The contact information for agencies to file a complaint is listed below:  

Dorchester County 
Attn: Title VI Coordinator 
201 Johnston St 
St. George, SC 29477 
(843) 563-0242 

Federal Highway Administration 
Attn: Title VI Team Leader 
1200 New Jersey Ave, SE 
Washington, DC 20590 
 

Federal Aviation Administration 
Office of Civil Rights, ACR-1 
800 Independence Avenue, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20591 

 
Complaints must be filed (in writing or verbally) within 180 days of the alleged discriminatory act.  
 
For additional information on the Title VI Program, you may contact the Dorchester County Title VI 
Coordinator or visit the website at https://www.dorchestercountysc.gov/our-county/title-vi-plan 
 

If information is needed in another language, contact (843) 563-0242. 
~Si se necesita información en otro idioma llame al (843) 563-0242. 


